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Dear Senators,

| am deeply concerned about the Social Media Minimum Age Bill 2024 and urge you to
reconsider your stance.

Here are critical points of concern:

Lack of Detail on Verification: The government has not specified how identity and age
verification will be conducted for users over 16 yrs, raising questions about privacy and data
security.

Premature Legislation: Pushing this bill through without full disclosure of it’s mechanisms
suggest a lack of thorough consideration and potential future amendments or complications.

Undermining Parental Rights: This bill could override parental discretion, with significant
privacy implications.

Social Isolation: There’s a risk of isolation teenagers who rely on social media for social
interaction and support.

Instead of this bill, focus should be on digital literacy programs and safer platform features.

Please understand, if you support this bill, | will actively campaign against your re-election, as it
reflects a significant misalignment with community interests.

Sincerely,



